
 
 

Telephone (603) 673-8855 

 Fax   (603) 673-8136  

 

 

June 15, 2022 

 

 

 

Brookline Planning Board 

Po Box 360 

Brookline NH 03033 

 

Re: Application SP#2022.B:H-42, Housing for Older Persons, 23 Main Street 

 

 

Dear Planning Board Members, 

 

 

At the June 14, 2022, Conservation Commission meeting the Board agreed to again ask 

that the Planning Board to find a neutral third party to review Application SP# 2022.B:H-

42 for the Conservation Commission. The Board is in agreement that this would be an 

inappropriate case for this Board to review and comment on. Should you have any 

questions please contact the Conservation Commission.  

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Brookline Conservation Commission 
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